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Las Vegas Family Church has been blessed by receiving Japanese Missionaries from Japan every year. 

They stay one year in Las Vegas then they return to Japan, and a new group comes to Las Vegas. This has 

been continuing for several years. They have been witnessing on the UNLV campus through previous 

years, and continue to witness to gain new members for CARP. The missionaries also are witnessing door 

to door in Las Vegas at the direction of Rev. Doo. Some local members joined with missionaries, 

especially Mrs. Sangmoo Borneman, with her enthusiasm, who has accomplished the 430 holy wine 

Blessing. 

 

LVFC does not yet have a church proper, so we have no address or phone number to give to new contacts. 

I was wondering how it will work going door to door. Recently Japanese missionaries went to Los 

Angeles CARP helping with their event, so we adopted their method. We visit houses to read a 

questionnaire with the homeowner and if they are interested to know more, we then read a two hour 

introduction Divine Principal with them. If they want know more, we make another appointment for the 

next visit. It is such an incredible experience, because homeowners give their phone number and want us 

to come back for more Divine Principle. 

 

This is testimony that those missionaries carry the Holy Spirit of True Mother with them. Surprisingly 

people are so open to receive us. 

 

 


